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(July 1, 2023 - June 30, 2024)

76
Homes were rehabilitated for low-income

homeowners with the collaboration
between Rebuilding Together of the

Triangle and the Orange County Home
Preservation Coalition

The Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program was created by Congress in 1974 to develop
viable urban communities by providing decent housing, suitable living environment, and expanding
economic opportunities for primarily low and moderate-income peoples. The Town receives funding directly
from the Department of Housing and Urban Development that is allocated annually for affordable housing
and community development projects, as well as for urgent needs such as those caused by the ongoing
economic impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic.

Over the last 20 years , the Town has deployed over $10 Million to support community development
initiatives in Chapel Hill.

youth received job training and
employment through the Summer

Youth Employment Program

30

townhomes were rehabilitated for
low- and moderate-income owners

through Community Home Trust

Summary of 2023 CDBG Program Year Results

Homeless Households received case
management and shelter from the

Inter-Faith Council for Social Service

73

households received crisis intervention,
employment assistance, and/or expense

reduction assistance from Refugee
Community Partnership

20

Community Partners
supported by the Town's
CDBG this  Program Year: 

To learn more about the CDBG Program visit: townofchapelhill.org/cdbg or contact Melissa Peters at
cdbg@townofchapelhill.org.  

microenterprises run by refugee farmers
received technical assistance and small
business development training through

Transplanting Traditions

22

https://www.townofchapelhill.org/cdbg

